
 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 

SUPREME COURT ADOPTION OF 2021 ATTORNEY DISCIPLINE BUDGET 

 

The Supreme Court of New Jersey considered the Report of the Disciplinary 

Oversight Committee on the proposed 2021 Attorney Discipline Budget, which 

recommended that the disciplinary portion of the annual assessment for 2021 

remain at $148 for attorneys admitted to practice for between three and forty-nine 

years. The Court determined to adopt the 2021 Budget and the $148 annual 

assessment as recommended by the Committee. 

 
____________________________________ 
Hon. Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D.     
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

 
Dated: December 8, 2020 


